STBG PROJECT
COMBELLACK ROAD SIDEWALK PROJECT

Project Description

The project is in the City of Placerville along Combellack Road from
the east end of David Circle to the intersection of Combellack Road
and Canal Street. The project will improve pedestrian safety and
access by constructing 1,080 feet of new sidewalk along
Combellack Road.

Current Project Status

EDCTC programmed $783,490 in STBG funds to the project in

September 2022, for construction of the project. In August 2022,

EDCTC programmed $1,327,950 of CMAQ funding to the Canal

Street Bicycle and Pedestrian Improvement Project, which included

funding to complete environmental, design, and right-of-way

phases for the sidewalk on Combellack Road from the east end of

David Circle to Canal Street. The Request for Authorization for

preliminary engineering funds was submitted in October 2022, by

the Canal Street Bicycle and Pedestrian Improvement Project and

the E-76 was received in December 2022. On July 27, 2023, the City released an RFP for environmental and design
services with proposals due August 31, 2023. The City Council awarded the environmental and design services
contract to Dokken Engineering on December 12, 2023, as part of the Canal Street Phase 1 project.

Upcoming Activities

e Continue environmental and preliminary engineering work.

PROJECT FUNDING DETAIL
Project Phase Amount Programmed Source Status Project Cost
$783,490 STBG Programmed $783,490
Construction
$101,510 Local Programmed $101,510
TOTAL $885,000 $885,000
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